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30th June 2025 

Year 6 into 7 Transition Information 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are writing to share further details with you about your child’s transition to Corby Business Academy.  

The Year 6 Parents and Carers Information Evening will take place on Tuesday 8th July 2025 at 5.30 p.m. During this 

event, there will be a presentation given by Mrs K. Prior, our Senior Vice Principal, and an opportunity to speak to key 

members of staff who work closely with Year 7. There are 2 time slots for the presentation – 5.30 p.m. and 6.15 p.m. You 

are kindly asked to book the presentation slot that you would like to attend using the link below;  

                      https://forms.office.com/e/V3gzCKKPAw 

On the evening, there will also be an opportunity for students to try on various pieces of uniform/PE kit as representatives 

of our uniform supplier, Karl Sports, will be present. Please be prepared for a wait as this is always a popular part of the 

evening. Alternatively, please visit their shop in Kettering or order online at www.karlsports.co.uk. Uniform details can be 

found on the Academy website Corby Business Academy - Uniform 

We are excited to welcome students to ‘Transition Day’ on Friday 11th July 2025. Parents and Carers should drop their 

child off at the Academy at 9.00 a.m. Students will enter the Academy through the doors of the Sports Hall and will be 

directed to their tutor groups. Students should wear a white collared shirt/blouse as photographs for their smart cards will 

be taken during the day. All students should bring a packed lunch and a snack with them for break time. Parents and 

Carers should collect their children at 2.30 p.m. from the front of the Academy.  

To support students' transition to Year 7, we also ask that new students complete a questionnaire. Students can tell us a 

bit about themselves and how they feel about joining Corby Business Academy, as well as being able to select the names 

of two people they work well with so that we can try to keep them with someone they know in their tutor group. Please 

complete the student questionnaire via the link below by Thursday 3rd July 2025.  

                         Student questionnaire 

We would like to encourage all parents and Carers of students joining us in Year 7 to visit the Transition Page of the 

Academy website Corby Business Academy - Year 6 to 7 Transition to explore the wider range of exciting activities taking 

place. You can also follow us on X @CorbyBusinessAc, Facebook and Instagram for regular updates on Academy life.  

If you have any queries about any of this information, please do not hesitate to contact us via email: 

yearsevenadmissions@corbybusinessacademy.org.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs. H. Wilson  

Assistant Principal – Transition 
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